
   

Seghill First School 

Main Street North, Seghill 

Northumberland, NE23 7SB 

Tel: 0191 237 0419 Fax: 0191 237 3518 

admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss T Chappell 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
08 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Spring term A clubs for children in Years 2 to 4 

I am delighted to announce that we have organised two extra-curricular clubs for boys and girls in Years 

2 to 4 for next half term.  The details of the clubs are below- 

 

After school games club with NUFC on Tuesdays for Years 2 and 4 

Children need to wear their school PE kit (plain white t-shirt, shorts/tracksuit pants and trainers).  The 

children have PE lessons on Tuesdays so should be wearing their PE kit for school.  They will also need to 

bring a drink. 

 

This after school club will start on Tuesday 16 January and run for 5 weeks in total- Tuesdays 16, 23 and 

30 January and Tuesdays 06 and 13 February.  Children must be collected at 4:15pm from the main 

entrance at the school office.   

 

The club costs £10.00, which is £2.00 per week, and must be paid for in advance. 

 

Times tables rockstar club with Mrs Bell and Miss Chappell on Wednesdays for Years 3 and 4 

Times tables rockstars club will take place at lunchtimes from 12:30 to 1:00pm in the IT suite or key 

stage 2 classrooms depending on numbers.  The club will focus on improving existing times tables 

knowledge and increasing keyboard speed when responding to questions.  Times tables rockstar club is 

open to all children and is not limited to those who think they are “good” at maths.  Children will have 

the chance to practise and improve their times tables skills at the club.  There is no coast for attending 

this club. 

 

This lunchtime club will start on Wednesday 17 January and run for 5 weeks in total- Wednesdays 17, 

24 and 31 January and Tuesdays 07 and 14 February.  Children will have their lunch at 12:00 before the 

club starts. 

 

How to book a place for your child 

If you would like your child to take part in one of the clubs, please complete and return the reply slip to 

school by Monday 15 January 2024. 

 

If your child is going to the NUFC games club, you must also pay via School Gateway by Monday 15 

January 2024. 

 

Places at the clubs are limited.  We will write to confirm your child’s place at the club immediately after 

the payment deadline.  The payment deadline will not be extended beyond this date.   

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Chappell 

Headteacher 

mailto:admin@seghill.northumberland.sch.uk


   

  



   

 

Spring term A clubs for children in Years 2 to 4 

 

Child’s name 

 

 

Tuesday after school club with Newcastle United 

Foundation costing £10.00 has been paid via 

School Gateway for Years 2 and 4 

1 2 3 4 

Wednesday lunchtime times tables rockstars club 

with Mrs Bell and Miss Chappell for Years 3 and 4 

 

1 2 3 4 

Medical conditions 

 

 

 

Medication 

 

 

 

Contact telephone number 

 

 

Signed 

 

 

Date 

 

 

 

Please complete and return by Monday 15 January 2024. 

Payment on School Gateway for NUFC club must also be received by this date. 

Places at the clubs are limited.  We will write to confirm your child’s place at the club immediately after 

the payment deadline.  The payment deadline will not be extended beyond this date.   

 

 

 

 


